
 

 
Here we can see me taking a selfie with Gerard, Paulius, Xana, Francisca, Maria, Sónia, 
Diogo, Roc, Naim and Mario and we can see also that some of them were eating ice cream 
while we were in the Rambles of Barcelona.  
 
I’ve chosen these photo because it represents the good relationship that we could 
experience in that week with all the Erasmus students, we could have a very good 
atmosphere that all of us were so friendly and sympathetic. For me it was an amazing 
experience that sincerely has changed my life, my way to see all the things and my mind. 
This was one of the best weeks that I could have in my life and I hope to repeat it. 
 
By: Joel Prat  


